
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CALL FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS  

MOGALE CITY PRECINCT PLANS (2020) 

Mogale City Local Municipality would like to invite the public to submit comments on the 
following Precinct Plans that are currently underway in the areas of: 

Muldersdrift Precinct Plan (2020) 
Magaliesburg Precinct Plan (2020) 

Hekpoort Precinct Plan (2020) 
Tarlton Precinct Plan (2020) 

The Precinct Plans are policy instruments of Mogale City Local Municipality that will guide 
future development in the respective local areas by indicating development proposals, 
desired land use patterns and a public/private investment framework. 

A dedicated webpage has been created to access information on the Precinct Plans and 
submit comments on the draft development concepts and proposals.  

The webpage can be accessed via the following link: www.bit.ly/mogale      

A hard copy of the Draft Reports will also be available for inspection at Mogale City Local 
Municipality’s Planning Department and the following public locations:  

 Tarlton Library   

 Muldersdift Library  

 Hekpoort Library  

 Magaliesburg Library 

Submit your comments by Monday, 30 November 2020. 

For enquiries and further information, please contact Caliphornia Mahada on 081 339 5737 
or via email at caliphornia.mahada@mogalecity.gov.za   
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